" When you are behind the head, stand still and do not stand where
you obscure the boundary or rink markers.

Skips should remember that when your teams bowl comes to a halt
- then possession of the rink passes to your opponent, so step back
out of the way.

When changing ends, players should walk quickly down the centre
of the rink (but don't run). In a league game, skips should leave the
head together and, to avoid interfering with play on an adjacent
rink, should not stop and speak to their teams half way down the
rink.

Please do not walk behind a rink (i.e. on the Green's external surrounds) when a bowler on
that rink is about to bowl.

Mobile Phones must be switched off if taken on the green or surrounds.

Footwear - Only bowling shoes with smooth, flat surfaces may be worn on the green. Do not
wear bowling shoes anywhere outside the Club as they could transfer dirt or grit on to the
bowling surface when returning to the green.

Using foul and or abusive language on the green is contrary to the laws and spirit of the
game. Please remember good etiquetie and manners make for a pleasant game and cost
nothing. If someone else makes a mistake, don't react badly but have a quiet word politely!

Allegations of misconduct on the green should be made in writing to the Committee who will
consider if there is a case for a member to answer. The Committee will make known its )
findings to the relevant parties and if necessary include these in the minutes of the meeting.



